Dear Counselor:

The information below must in our office as soon as possible.  

Ask the following questions:

When will grades be available? ___________________________________

Who will be responsible for faxing the information to the Girl Scout Council of Tropical Florida at (305) 253-2132?  

_____________________________________________________________  
Please allow me to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and encouragement with the “Get Real” Mentoring program during the 2005-2006 school year.  We really enjoyed getting to know each girl that participated in the program and we are looking forward to the coming year.  
As per our Agreement, I would like to request the report card grades and a suspension list (if applicable) for the girls that were enrolled in the “Get Real” program (list attached) as soon as possible.   

Please let me know at your earliest convenience when I can expect to receive the required information.  

Respectfully,

Milagros Giardelli

Council Administrator State Mentoring Initiative

